
From: Atlantic Jobs <  

Sent: 2025/04/24 11:57 AM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application number A-2024-0200 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Good day  

  

I'm writing this email in regards to the application mentioned in the subject line. I would like to 

inform the city of Brampton that I strictly oppose this development. I also want to bring city's 

attention to the previous committee for adjustment meeting in which it was clearly indicated that 

the zoning application needs to go through due process and cannot be considered under minor 

variance. 

  

I'll be seeking legal guidance on this matter as any development in the area, which does not fall 

within the city guidelines and the neighbourhood character, we'll have negative impact on the 

property value surrounding the site. 

  

Thank you 

Andy 

 

 

From: Atlantic Jobs   

Sent: 2025/04/24 2:44 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]Application number A-2024-0200 

 

Amardeep Singh 

10 Kenney Court, Brampton, Ontario L6P 0L1 

 

The property is in the same neighbourhood. 



 

Kind Regards 

Amardeep Singh 

 


